
 
 

 
MEETING NOTICE 

 
PPL ELECTRIC UTILITIES CORPORATION 

 
 2016 FORMULA RATE ANNUAL UPDATE 

 
In accordance with its Transmission Formula Rate Implementation Protocols, PPL 
Electric Utilities Corporation (“PPL Electric”) will host a meeting open to any interested 
party regarding its 2016 Annual Update, which will be filed for informational purposes 
with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission and posted on the website of PJM 
Interconnection, L.L.C. on April 28, 2016.  At the meeting, representatives from PPL 
Electric will explain and clarify the 2016 Annual Update and provide interested parties 
with an opportunity to seek information and clarifications about the 2016 Annual Update.  
Any questions regarding the 2016 Annual Update may be sent to 
PPLTransmissionRates@pplweb.com 
 
 
PPL Electric requests that those interested in attending in-person or via AT&T Connect 
Online Meeting to contact Scott Koch at (610) 774-2070 or via email at 
srkoch@pplweb.com by May 27, 2016.  AT&T Connect Online Meeting information and 
directions will be provided prior to the meeting date. 

 
Meeting Date and Location 

 
Friday, June 3, 2016 at 10:00 AM 

 
PPL Electric Utilities Corporation 

2 N. Ninth Street 
Allentown, PA 18101 

 
 


